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NOTICE is given that a Public Hearing will be held by the Board of Aldermen of the City of Marionville, Missouri, on February 14, 2019 from 6:15pm to 6:30pm at the Fire Station Conference room at 101 S Central, Marionville, Missouri concerning the matter of a proposed sewer rate increase. Citizens may be heard regarding this proposal. Aldermen will vote to approve an Ordinance to increase sewer rates at the regular meeting immediately following the public hearing.

1. Roll Call
2. Public Hearing on sewer rate increase
3. Adjourn













In accordance with ADA guidelines, if you need special accommodations when attending any City meeting, please notify the City Clerk’s office at 2258-2466 at least (3) days prior to the scheduled meeting.

POSTED
January 14, 2019 @ 2:00pm
